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9th October 2023 
Dear Parents, 
 
You are warmly invited to attend 'Book Look' with your child this Friday from 3:20pm-
3:45pm.  
 
In YN and YR, parents share their child's learning via Tapestry, the online learning journal, 
as most learning is delivered through play. When the children move up to KS1 and KS2 
we invite parents into their child's classroom every half term. The books for all subjects 
are left out so that  you can share everything from art to history to science with your child. 
By visiting the classroom with your child, you can see their progress, talk to them about 
their learning, see the work on display as well as see the general classroom environment.  
 
At this time of year, it is a particularly useful opportunity as you can look at your child's 
work prior to the parent teacher consultation evenings. 
 
The YR classrooms will also be open so you are welcome to pop in and see the classroom 
displays and general learning environment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
T. Mylotte 
Head teacher 
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